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Dear Councillor

I am writing to tell you about a campaign that Sight Loss Councils have launched called #StreetsForAll and in particular to ask for your support in highlighting the impact of pavement parking on blind and partially sighted people and other pedestrians. 

The Sight Loss Councils, funded by the Thomas Pocklington Trust and led by blind and partially sighted volunteers, campaign on behalf of the thousands of blind and partially sighted people in their local communities. They are working together to raise awareness of the challenges some of our street environments pose for blind and partially sighted people. 

Cars parked on pavements are putting blind and partially sighted people in real danger. Accessible pavements are crucial to enabling blind and partially sighted people to get our and about independently to access employment, education and services.

The Government has launched a consultation on pavement parking asking whether pavement parking should be banned and what powers local authorities should be given to challenge individuals who park their cars on pavements.

As part of #StreetsForAll, we are asking you to respond to this consultation and recommend a nationwide ban on pavement parking. It represents a real danger to the safety and independence of blind and partially sighted people.

You can respond to the consultation here: https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/managing-pavement-parking and have until 22nd November to respond.

I would love to hear back from you on what you are able to do.

With thanks
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